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VANCE COUNTY NAMES NEW BUDGET AND FINANCE DIRECTOR 
 

Henderson, NC – Vance County is pleased to announce that Stephanie 
Williams has been selected to serve as the new Budget and Finance Director for 
Vance County after a thorough recruitment and interview process.  She will 
assume this role on April 1, 2024.  
 
Ms. Williams has a BS Degree in Accounting from North Carolina Central 
University.  She is currently the Director of Fiscal Operations with Durham 
Public Schools and has a total of 18 years of finance and accounting experience 
which includes internal audit, capital funding, budgeting, bank administration, 
school finance, bank reconciliation, and bond projects.  

 
“I consider it an honor and a privilege to be joining the team at Vance County Government”, said Ms. 
Williams.  “I look forward to working with everyone to continue the work and build upon the dynamic 
services provided to the community while maintaining fiscal responsibility.  I am appreciative of the vote 
of confidence in skills and abilities and I’m ready to get to work.” 
 
“I am more than thrilled to bring Ms. Williams on board with the rest of the Vance County team”, said 
County Manager C. Renee Perry.  “Stephanie’s education and experience are a perfect fit for our needs 
right now”. 
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